
November 1, 2020 
 
Hi Post 376 Members, 
Did you vote early; vote by mail; or will you vote in person??? Get out and VOTE! 

 
 
Like The American Legion, the A.L. 
Auxiliary is non-partisan, however, 
as part of the ALA's Americanism 
program we are supposed to 
encourage voting which is why I'm 
sending this to you. The American 
Legion’s “Get Out the Vote” 
program was initiated shortly after 
the organization’s inception. Today 

it is as important as it was in elections past. Read more here: 
https://www.legion.org/vote/about 
 
Election Day is Tuesday, November 3, 2020. New York offers absentee ballots by mail to 
voters who will be unable to vote in person. All other voters are expected to vote in person. 
New York offered early voting. One way or another make sure your vote is counted! 
(Personally, I have serious concerns about absentee ballots by mail being counted.) 
 
The American Legion Auxiliary participates and contributes to many great programs. Visit 
https://www.deptny.org/?page_id=17 to learn more. 
 
Happy November! 
Jeanie 
 
(Petersen) 
Fort Hill ALA Unit 376 
Membership/Treasurer/PR 
Events@OxfordNY.com 
(607) 843-2121 


